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Subject Call for candidates for the election of one SmartM2M Vice Chairman << Monday 15th 
of February 2016

From Patrick Guillemin

To SMARTM2M

Sent 22 December 2015 3:01 PM

Attachment
s

SmartM2M
(15)37_0...

Call for candidates for the election of 
one SmartM2M Vice Chairman.

from Source: Technical Officer

Contact: Patrick.Guillemin@etsi.org

To: ETSI SmartM2M

Submission date: 22 December 2015

Dear Sir or Madam,

ETSI is calling for TC Smart M2M Vice Chairman candidates. One candidate will be elected.

The purpose of the present call is to invite ETSI Members to submit applications for this Vice 
Chair position.
                                                                     
How to apply? Candidates shall complete the application form in Annex A of the present 
document and send their candidacy to ETSI (SmartM2Msupport@etsi.org copy to
Patrick.Guillemin@etsi.org ) no later than Sunday, 17th January 2016.

The list of candidates will be announced on Monday the 18th January 2016.

Who can apply? Any representative of an ETSI Full Member or Associate member.

Elections will take place at the 
15-17 February 2016 SmartM2M#37 meeting.

The number of ballots and their schedule will depend on the candidacies received.

The election process will follow the rules in clause 1.3 of ETSI Technical Working Procedures
(see Annex B).
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The election results announcement will take place at the end of the SmartM2M#37 plenary 
opening (and after the election) on Monday 15th of February 2016.

Should you require further information concerning the election process please do not 
hesitate to contact the SmartM2M support Team (SmartM2Msupport@etsi.org).

                       Yours faithfully,
                       Patrick GUILLEMIN
                       SmartM2M Technical Officer

Best Regards
Patrick GUILLEMIN - ETSI Secretariat 
Technical Officer SmartM2M, DECT, eHealth, SmartBAN and IoT Coordinator
https://portal.etsi.org/People/CommiteeSupportStaff.aspx  
Mobile +33 (0)6 87 74 52 09
Tel +33 (0)4 92 94 43 31 

http://fr.linkedin.com/in/patrickguillemin
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